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Object to Proposal 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As I have written each time planning has been sought for this parcel of land, I yet 
again urge you to please reject this application. 
 
This is green belt land, it is not grey.  The flora and forna are there to be seen, 
despite the owner regularly trying to destroy everything on this site. 
 
The land is where the road narrows, which is not suitable for additional vehicles 
joining at this point.  In addition the traffic in Ragged Hall Lane is increasing each 
year, particularly during rush hour, and this will only add to the many number of 
cars queuing to get onto Watford Road. 
 
Please consider these comments, and those made previously.   
 
Thank you. 
 




